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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

KS1 Invasion Games Festival - Please can the children in Lime, Beech and Dove wear their PE kit 

to school tomorrow, they can wear leggings or track suit trousers as they will be outside. 

Tomorrow Tammi Lethbridge from the Dartmoor School Sport Partnership is coming into  

school to lead an invasion Games festival, the year 2 will also be leading the activities for children from other 

classes.  This is an exciting opportunity as it will be the first time the children have participated in one of the 

festivals. The children are going to take part in a carousel of five different activities.  PE kits will be coming home 

today, they will not need to bring school uniform to school, as they can wear their PE kits all day. Please can you 

make sure the kits are returned on Friday for the children to change for the large apparatus. 

 

Parent Consultations information 

These will be on Zoom for Treecreepers, Beech, Lime, Dove, Ginkgo, Trumpet and Flame on Monday 7th and 

Tuesday 8th March from 2.30 until 5.30pm.  

Robins will be Monday 7th March and Thursday 10th March 2.30 until 5.30. 

Mountain Ash will be on Monday 7th March starting at 3.30 and Tuesday 8th March from 2.30.   

Chestnut Tree will be on Tuesday 8th March and Wednesday 9th March from 2.30 until 5.30.  

Oak Tree class will be Tuesday 8th March and Thursday 10th March 2.30 until 5.30. 

 

You will be able to book in next week through E schools.   

 

COVID 

Numbers in school have dropped dramatically which is a relief, only 1 confirmed case amongst the children.  We 

do still have new cases, particularly amongst staff, which affects Beech, Oak and Ginkgo Tree classes.  There are 

also some other horrid bugs out there – some seeming very like Covid in appearance.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 
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